Implications for Employers -
Anti-Sexual Harassment
Legal Compliance

Aurora Regional Chamber of Commerce, Seminar; Aurora, IL
January 28, 2020 | 8:00 AM - 9:00 AM

Governor Pritzker has signed into effect sweeping new anti-sexual harassment
legislation for employers. Join Julie Proscia as she provides a thorough
understanding of the new requirements and what actions must be taken by the
December 31, 2020 deadline to avoid fines.
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